
 
Date: February 3, 2021 
 

RPF Correspondent – 
Redesigned Loan 
Application (URLA) 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention: Correspondent Sellers 
Re: Redesigned Loan Application (URLA) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Announcement 2021-04 
 
Royal Pacific Funding Correspondent will require the new URLA (1003) for loans with application 
dates on or after March 1, 2021 
 
Loans must be delivered using the URLA (1003) version originally submitted to the AUS.  Lenders 
may not change formats during the loan origination process. 
 
The following resources are available for information on conventional loans: 
 
Fannie Mae: https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/delivering/uniform-mortgage-data-
program/uniform-residential-loan-application 
Freddie Mac: https://sf.freddiemac.com/tools-learning/uniform-mortgage-data-program/ulad 
 
Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization. 
 
 
Thank you for your business. 
 
 
The Correspondent Operations Team 
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